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Good news!    Fr. Bill is leading a mission/work team to Rosarita, Mexico (south of Tijuana) 

June 5-11, 2024! 

The goal is to build  a house for a family in Mexico in less than a week! 

To join this mission/work team contact Fr. Bill Gikas  

at 201 652 4774 ext.12  or frbill@stnicholasnj.org 

Details of the  typical work day and what items need to be brought to Mexico can be found at 

pm.managedmissions.com.   Each team member will raise  $1,500 in funds to cover travel and   

expenses. Our parish will also assist team members with fundraising needs. 


